
Building Committee Minutes 5/5/2009

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MINUTES

COMMITTEE MEETING
PERMANENT TOWN BUILDING COMMITTEE

Tuesday, May 5, 2009

PRESENT:                John Cole, Chair, William Shea, Mark Miano, Robert Jefferson, Michael Boujoulian, Ron 
Spangler, Suzanne Robinson

ABSENT:         Rob Juusola, Brian Sullivan

GUESTS:         Sheri Donovan, Thompson School Principal
                        Kevin Nigro

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Estimated costs for the two stations were to be reviewed at this meeting but were unavailable and no action was 
taken.

The committee discussed the proposed addition of four members to be called the “Thompson Building Committee”.

There was also a lengthy discussion about designing the building to be more energy efficient than current codes 
require.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Shea
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